
 

  

 
 
July 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: NOTICE OF AWARD 

RFP C92724, SYSTEM USE AGREEMENT WATER QUALITY 
 
 

To whom it may concern;  

CAWCD would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your submittal in regards to the 
solicitation mentioned above. The award for this solicitation has been made to Black & Veatch 
whose offer was determined to be the most advantageous to CAWCD.  

We appreciate your interest in doing business with CAWCD and trust there will be opportunities in 
the future for your continued participation.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

 
Haydee Nora, MPA, CPPO 
Senior Buyer 
623-869-2354, fax: 623-505-2502 
hnora@cap-az.com 
 
 
CC: Phil Pagels 
 Mike Lewis  
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